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As a resident of Oregon, business owner in Baker County and candidate for Baker 

County Commissioner Position 2, I am strongly opposed to this bill.   

 

Voting is a fundamental right that should be handled by the voter, with the 

responsibility of that voter to register to vote as we all have and will continue to do.  

This is an open door for fraud, hands down and should not be allowed consideration 

to retain the integrity of our voting system. 

 

This is unnecessary and continued over reach of Kate Browns nanny state and feeds 

into her last year agenda of passing heavy handed bills that will hurt our economies 

and the people within our communities. Strike down this bill and show Oregonians 

across the state that we have people in our Oregon government looking out for the 

people of this state and the people of Eastern Oregon. 


